
SPECIAL NEEDS SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM  
 

Starting in the 2016-2017 school year, there will be a Special Needs Scholarship Program 

available to all students enrolled who have been identified as having a disability. It is a private 

school voucher program that will not be available until the 2016-2017 school year and is 

required by 2015 Wisconsin Act 55. 

 


